
Rules Committee, 

I believe it's time to address the outdated electoral vote process. We the people of this great nation 

have the opportunity of the "Vote" to elect our leaders that we send to DC & the White House. But 

this last election showed just how unfair this is. When the democrat won the popular vote by almost 

3 million more votes than the republican, who only won by the electoral vote... that does not 

represent the "whole" country. It is disheartening. I feel that my vote doesn't matter anymore! Why 

then should I even bother to vote? I've been a registered republican all my adult life, but prior to the 

2016 election I changed my registration to an "Independent." 
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